COMMUNICATION COUNCIL – September 27, 2021 CW (PM)- Report No. 38, Item 2

From: Andre Lewis
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Official Plan amendment file OP.21.010

Date: September-13-21 12:24:01 AM

Hello,

I am concerned about and OPPOSE the lack of visitor parking as noted on the "site plan and proposed zoning".

This will lead to vehicles parking in the nearby neighbourhoods and shopping areas.

For a family with young children this will add to the risks of travel on foot, bicycle and any non-vehicle means of transportation.

Can the developer and/ or City please explain (a) why so few visitor parking spots are allowed and (b) what plans are being made to protect the community from additional traffic.

Thank you in advance.

ACL

Sent from my iPhone

This email and any attachments are strictly confidential, may be privileged, and are intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. Any other person is strictly prohibited from disclosing, distributing, copying or using it. If you are not the intended recipient (or are not receiving this communication on behalf of the intended recipient), please notify the sender immediately by return email or telephone call, and securely destroy this communication. Thank you.

Please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" or "Unsubscribe All" in the subject line to unsubscribe from this mailing list or from all commercial electronic messages from Central 1.

If you choose to "Unsubscribe All", you will be removed from all future Central 1 electronic communications (e.g. texts; emails). If you want to stop receiving messages from this mailing list but want to continue receiving other messages from Central 1, reply with "Unsubscribe" instead.